From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org; Robert Daddow
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Mtg on Feb. 27, 2019
Date: Sunday, February 24, 2019 3:30:22 PM

Following your capital improvement program | find many holes. As a senior member of Electrochemical
Society |

know that corrosion is a major degradation of machinery and pipes, but there is no effort by GLWA to
introduce cathode protection by galvanic or electronic means. This would save many millions of dollars.
Everybody does cathode protection. The change of many outdated processes would do the same. Your
capital improvement program has to be drastically revamped. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave,
Detroit, Ml 48201, 313 465 5786, saulius@ieee.org
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